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27th April 2021 
 
Dear Primary 7 Parents, 
 
Once again, Canon Powell has been delegated to conduct the Confirmation ceremony for our 
P.7 children which will take place in St. Patrick & St. Colman’s Church Laurencetown at 
6.00pm on Tuesday 25th May 2021.  
 
Due to current restrictions, the ceremony will not be open to members of the public but will 
be streamed live on the Parish webcam.  
 
In keeping with social distancing rules, a maximum of 6 per family will only be permitted to 
attend. This number is to include the P.7 child and their Sponsor, along with parents and 
siblings. Only one seat will be available per family. 
 
The children are to wear their full school uniform, including black shoes and are to be in their 
seats by 5.50pm for a 6.00pm prompt start. 
 
Please note, social distancing measures must be observed and all adults in attendance must 
wear a face covering. Further details will be given at a later date regarding arrangements for 
rehearsals. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Sorcha Lyness 
Principal 
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